Re:

Mattress Place <thatmattressplace@gmail.com>
Wed 12/14/2022 9:13 AM

To: Melvin Kodenski <melvinjkodenski@hotmail.com>

There isn't a community there. It's outside of the “normal” highland town area.
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 14, 2022, at 9:02 AM, Melvin Kodenski <melvinjkodenski@hotmail.com> wrote:

We ordered the plats necessary for Zoning - there was a question
whether there was a community organization there that we could get
a letter of support from - I don't think so, but if you think there's a
group like the Highlandtown Community Association (but I think
you're too far for) - then we can say we don't think there's a
community group in your area - but let me know.

Melvin J. Kodenski, Esquire
320 N. Charles Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201
410-685-5100

Fax: 410-685-5825



